
Total Calls for Service 

 

 

 

1-911 Hang Up 

2-Alarm-Business (False) 

4-Alarm-Residential (False) 

1-Animal Call-Dog 

4-Assist other Agency 

1-Assist the Public 

1-Civil Standby 

1-Disturbance 

2-Information Report 

1-Open Gate 

2-Suspicious Vehicle 

1-Theft 

 

 

 

Calls of Interest 

 

Offense:  Theft 

Date:  07.25.18 

Time:  1927 hours 

Location: 15700 Blk. San Pedro 

 

An officer was dispatched to a local business located in the 15700 block of San Pedro for a Theft 

report.  Upon arrival, the officer contacted the victim, who stated they had secured their 

belongings in a locker at the business while they exercised.  When the victim returned to their 

locker, the lock was missing along with all of their personal items.  As the victim canceled their 

credit/debit cards, it was learned that several had been used around San Antonio.  The location 

information was gathered and forwarded to the Criminal Investigations Division for follow up 

investigation. 

 

Offense:  Open Gate 

Date:  07.25.18 

Time:  2115 hours 

Location: 14000 Blk. Mint Trail 

 

An officer was contacted to check on an open gate at a residence under construction in the 14000 

block of Mint Trail.  Upon arrival, the officer did not observe and signs of forced entry or 

criminal activity.  The gate was secured and the officer returned to service. 

 



Offense:  Disturbance 

Date:  07.27.18 

Time:  1412 hours 

Location:  15800 Blk. San Pedro 

 

Officers’ were dispatched to the parking lot of a local business located in the 15800 block of San 

Pedro.  Upon arrival, officers’ made contact with several individuals in the parking lot, who were 

arguing over the custody of children.  Officers’ were able to resolve the dispute and disperse all 

parties without further incident. 

 

 

Just a reminder from your Crime Prevention Section 

 

If you would like a home inspection from our Crime Prevention officer, please call City Hall and 

ask for Sergeant Ben Richard to schedule an appointment.   

 

If you need fingerprint cards taken you can have them done at City Hall during normal business 

hours. 

 

Please remember the primary way to get a hold of the on duty officer is through the Bexar 

County Sheriff’s Office at 210.335.6000.     

 

Chief Morales 

 

Please feel free to forward this e-mail to anyone you feel may be interested. Residents may sign 

up for e-mail updates at http://www.hcv.org/emailsubscribe.htm or by clicking the icon at the top 

of the main page at http://www.hcv.org.  Your e-mail address is kept confidential and is not 

shared with anyone. 

http://www.hcv.org/emailsubscribe.htm
http://www.hcv.org/

